
FDH Bank PLC wishes to inform its shareholders and the 
general public that shareholders of the Bank’s holding 
company, FDH Financial Holdings Limited, are engaged 
in shareholding discussions. The discussions may result 
in changes in the shareholding structure of FDH Financial 
Holdings Limited. Shareholders are therefore advised to 
exercise caution and consult their professional advisors 
before dealing in their shares until such time as the result 
of the discussions is known.

FDH Bank PLC is further informing the general public 
that all efforts will be made to communicate further 
developments as and when required.

By Order of the Board of Directors
Dated this 10th day of October, 2021

Juliano G. Kanyongolo
COMPANY SECRETARY
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